UMS holds 3rd International Mobility Seminar
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EOTA KINABALU:
of Business, Economics and
Accountancy (FBEA) of
Universiti Malaysia Sabah (UMS)
held the third International
Mobility Seminar, in face-to-face
mode after the first two series
held was online in October and
December last year.

Each series was attended by
more than 200 and 480 people
respectively.

Faculty

The seminar was joined by
delegates from UiTM Campus
1 Sarawak led by Dr Yussri
Sawani, with 20 students visited
UMS the same day.

More than 50 participants
participated the seminar.

Organizing Chair Dr Noor
Fzlinda Fabeil represented Dean
Assoc Prof Dr Mohd Rahimie
Abd Karim in welcoming the
invited speakers: Gary Grimmer

(Chairman of GainingEdge)
and Jane Vong Holmes (Senior
Manager cum Chair of Asia
Pacific).

Gary shared his experience
how he started business events
practice since early days while
Jane shared the opportunity
for UMS and UiTM students to
explore business events.

Dr Sharifah Milda Amirul,
Deputy Dean of Arademic and

Internationalization, mentioned
there will be more conferences
to be organized by FBEA this
year.

She expressed her gratitude to
Datuk Hjh Rosmawati Hj Lasuki,
CEO of SICC for the support to
the faculty's mobility activities
including Trainovation held last
year, and visits to SICC by UMS
Indonesian, China, and South
Korean mobility students.



